
KALINDI COLLEGE 

LIBRARY NOTICE 

Dated: 19.04.2024 

All the I 
st

, Ilnd and Illrd year under graduate and post graduate students are 
hereby infonned that if any student has lost their library tickets/ library books 
are requested to submit a written application for the same at the circulation 
counter of the library latest by 04.05.2024. 

Otherwise, the library will not entertain such applications after 04.05.2024. 
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Copy to-: 

1. College Website Committee 

2. All Student Notice Board for Display 

3. Library Notice Board for Display 
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